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 Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
 
It’s nice to be back in touch with you all again this 
week. Hoping everyone remains safe and well. 
 
Having been in to school this week, preparing paper resource packs, it 
was so quiet and empty without you all and just emphasised how 
much we miss seeing you.  
 
A busy first week back for us teachers. It been lovely to see the chil-
dren all engaging so beautifully with the work being set and sharing 
your experiences/ activities. Really great positivity being shown. We 
are so grateful for all the support and patience being shown by you, 
the parents, in helping your children navigate their way through these 
tricky times. You are all doing a brilliant job, and we are very 
touched by the lovely messages and photos we receive from you all.  
 
We continue to use Seesaw as a key communication tool, and would 
urge as many of you as possible to continue to share pictures of work 
and of the children through it as it is an easy tool, even if your chil-
dren are doing the majority of their work on paper based resources. 
You can also share and communicate using emails to your child’s 
class teachers, and if you could try to do  this weekly, if only very 
quickly, we would find that very helpful in keeping the lines of com-
munication going and in supporting you all.  
  
We will be starting to use more videos of us teachers on Seesaw and 
email to share learning with the children as we believe it will be good 
for the children to see familiar faces, and we can so some direct 
teaching  more effectively by personal posts of this nature. Your chil-
dren can respond on the Seesaw journal or by email with questions/ 
follow up.       
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
Some of you may have seen our lovely Jack in the News over Easter, 
planting and distributing sunflower seeds around the village as a 
symbol of hope. What a lovely gesture of kindness. We were so 
proud of Jack demonstrating such care and thoughtfulness for oth-
ers.    
Read about it here if you missed it ; 
https://www.warwickcourier.co.uk/news/people/boy-brings-hope-

lighthorne-heath-villagers-leaving-sunflowers-their-doorsteps-during-
coronavirus-lockdown-2531584 
 
You should have now received your child’s Spring Learning Reviews, 
via email. Any comments or questions arising should be directed to 
your child’s Class teachers, via their email. It was delightful to read 
them all and see what super learners we have, and what great 
learning has been taking place.  
 
In such unusual times, we could all do with a bit of mindfulness– 
please see tips and hints here- 
 
https://mindfulmonsters.co.uk/_/attachment/download/60cc37c0-
7499-4e10-bb42-
aecddbed39d9:86fc79b687d658eca1ef5fe1777dba86f3b1ebdb/
Mindful-Monsters-new-activities-digital-pack.pdf    
 
 
Have an enjoyable and safe weekend.  
Jacquie Birch  
Associate Headteacher   
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 


